## **Dr. Neil Nuttall Announces Plans To Retire**

http://www.kttn.com/kgozfm/modules/news/article.php?storyid=111296

## Dr. Neil Nuttall Announces Plans To Retire

News

Posted by : Randy

Posted on: 2014/1/29 9:28:04

At each January Board of Trustees meeting, the North Central Missouri College Board has historically completed a formal performance evaluation for its president and extended the presidentâ comployment contract by another year. However, at their January 28 meeting, current president Dr. Neil Nuttall declined a contract extension.

NorthCentral MISSOURI COLLEGE

Expressing his appreciation to the Trustees for another positive evaluation, he respectfully declined their offer to add another year to his existing contract. Therefore, his employment at North Central Missouri College will end June 30, 2016.

 $\hat{a} \square My$  intentions are to retire at the conclusion of my current contract,  $\hat{a} \square S$  stated Dr. Nuttall. He added,  $\hat{a} \square Me$  have several very important projects and program improvements to tackle over these next 30 months, including the renovation of our historic Geyer Hall, the development of an Enrollment Management plan, refinement of our institutional effectiveness measures, preparation for another round of institutional accreditation, and further expansion of programs in our service region. I am very excited to continue to pursue these tasks with our Board, staff, and loyal College supporters.  $\hat{a} \square M$